
 

 

10th January 2020 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
  
Well Being Week  
 
Next week  in school their will be assemblies and activities planned to focus on the 
importance of looking after our emotional well-being.  Children and families can 
help spread the word and raise awareness of this important issue.  Please find 
more information on the back of this newsletter to discuss with your child/ren. 

100% Attendance 

Well done to all the children who came in non-uniform today because they had 
achieved 100% attendance so far.  This is a total number of 172 children.  
(47%).  Attendance rates are so important because children are more likely to 
achieve both academically and with their personal development if they attend 
school consistently. 

French Day 
 
On Wednesday the 15th of January (next week) children will take part in a 
French Day.  A French lunch will be on at lunchtime and french snacks such as, 
croissants and pan au chocolate.  Children will also be linking their French  
knowledge to French artists in their topic work. 
We would love children to come into school wearing red, white and blue clothes to 
represent the French flag, please look for clothes in this colour and we ask parents 
not to go out especially to buy something new. 

Nurse Talk Years 5 and 6 

Letters will be going out to parents in years 5 and 6 with information about the school nurse visit.  It 
is important that children understand changes in their bodies and personal hygiene plus how to 
keep their bodies healthy. 

ATTENDANCE 

Well done to classes 1, 4, 6, 11 and 12 for achieving over 96% attendance last week.  
A huge well done to class 1 for 100% attendance in the last week of term. 

DATES FOR AFTER THE HOLIDAY 

* Monday 13th January - Whole School assembly (9am Parents Welcome)/Well-being  
 week launched in Assembly  
* Wednesday 15th January - Whole School assembly (9am Parents Welcome)  
 French Day launched in assembly 
* Thursday 16th January - 9.15am Parents Steering Group and Forum/Nurse Talk Year 5 
* Friday 17th January - Whole School assembly Class 10’s Assembly 
 (9am Parents Welcome)/Nurse Talk Year 6 


